Office

Good moming.

Thanks to those of you who have been involved in remote
learning. | hope you are finding the activities your class teams are
providing useful. We will be asking for some feedback in the next
few weeks. In the meantime, we just wanted to bring to your
attention a few additional points that we will be adding to the
learner agreement. These are:

1) We agree that, when involved in a live session, anyone that is
visible on camera will be dressed appropriately as expected in the
classroom (although school uniform is not required).

2) There may be occasions when staff would find it useful to do 11
sessions with your child. On these occasions we will inform you
that this is planned and ask that you are present during the call.
For older pupils, who may be able to access activities without
parents present, we will try to have another adult in the vicinity. If
this is not possible (which may be the case if staff are working from
home) we will video the call to ensure that both the pupils and the
member of staff are protected.

If you have already consented to the learner agreement we will
assume that you consent to these changes (unless we hear
otherwise) and we will continue to provide the activities you have
requested. If you have not consented to the learmner agreement
nothing will change and we will continue to record that you do not
wish to be involved in remote learning.

Thank you.



